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To ensure staff and customers stay healthy during the 

COVID-19 outbreak, The Food Safety Company advise 

implementing the following until further notice: 

• Reusable cups shall not be accepted until further notice. 

• A no-handshake policy shall be put in place.  

• If you feel unwell or start to show symptoms, we would 

ask that you do not visit until you feel better. 

• Please use contactless payments if you have access to it. 

• Use hand sanitizer or hand-washing facilities available 

within the building. 

• Please avoid leaving any litter, tissues or items behind 

you unnecessarily. 

• No sharing of plates, cups, glasses or cutlery. 

• In the interest of the safety of our patrons and staff, 

would ask that you exercise correct sneeze etiquette.  

• Practice distance table spacing of at least 1 metre apart. 

• Take note of all communication notices i.e. signage. 

 

Please follow HSE and WHO guidance for further information. 
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